
                                                                                                            

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

Croeso i Ddosbarth Gwdihw 
It’s Summer Term! Welcome back to Nursery. 

We hope you all had a lovely half term!  

Miss Lewis, Mrs Williams, Mrs Simon and Mrs 

Hayward will continue to ensure that all the 

children have the best opportunity to ‘Reach 

for the stars!’  

Article 29- To be the best you can be. 

Key dates 

• 2nd May – May Day Bank Holiday 

• 3rd May – INSET Day 

• 6th May – National Fitness Day  

• 16th May- Pembrey Trip for full time 

pupils. (Nursery closed for part time 

pupils that day) 

• 27th May – INSET Day 

 

 

 
Article 31– You have the right to play and rest 

 

Daily reminders 
Article 24– The right to be healthy and to clean water 
- Fruit 

- Water bottle  

- Coat 

- Sunhat/sun cream- spray sun cream ideally as this is 

easier to apply.  

- Spare clothing (can be kept in school) 

- A healthy lunchbox.   

         

Drop off and collection times  

8:45-8:55- Drop off time  

2:45-2:55- Collection time  

Please stick to these times ☺  

 
Thank you so much for your on-going support during this 

challenging time. If you ever have any concerns about 

your child, then please do not hesitate to contact Miss 

Lewis or any of the Nursery Team. I am available via 

Dojo between 8am-4:30pm on week days. Alternatively 

you can email me: LewisG242@hwbcymru.net 

 

This term our theme is ‘Are we there yet?’. We will be learning about different modes of transports and places 

that are far away.   

 
                    

In Maths, we will be continuing to focus on our number skills. Full timers will be consolidating number skills up to 10, 

and part timers will be developing number skills up to 5. We will also be learning about recording data and shape. 

Our Talk 4 Writing work will be based upon learning the story ‘Dear Zoo’. We will use actions, story maps and 

planning to create our own version of the story, changing the characters and setting. In our RWI sessions we will 

continue to learn our set 1 sounds and have guided reading sessions.  

 

Article 28: the right to an education 
 

Important information  
• Please follow the one way system when 

collecting and dropping off your child.  

• Keep your child at home if they are unwell.  

• Please inform us of your child’s absence, via 

telephone or class Dojo.  

• Pre-book lunches on the parent pay app. 

• Breakfast club bookings via text service. 

• PE will take place on Tuesday afternoons.  

 


